I found the Rings node comments to be very salient and to the point.
Nice work. I agree with their suggestions. It also lead me to
conclude that

the "version 1.0 for data providers"” (or whatever it will be called)
should *only* contain the "essential subset" and nothing more.

Other classes could still be part of drafts and the spreadsheet
listing every potential class in the IM and which version each is

or will be released in would be a great roadmap for releases.

-Todd King



